
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday  5th March 2021 

Warton St.Paul’s CE Primary Academy 
 

Weekly Newsletter 

Today we said goodbye to Remote Learning . The staff have 
been busy this week preparing an exciting week back in school for all children 
from Monday 8th March. We are all looking forward to welcoming the children 
back to their classrooms. Thank you to all the families who have engaged in the 
remote learning, especially the live Zoom lessons. I hope you have all enjoyed con-
tinuing the children’s learning journeys as much as we have.  If you have any ques-
tions or concerns regarding the return to school on Monday please do not hesitate 
to contact me at school. 

Have a lovely weekend  Mrs Dean 

 

 

 

Well done to you all! 

Sara, Mason, Ruby, Rhys 

 

 

Upcoming Events and Dates 

Monday 8th March 2021: Reading Week—lots of exciting activities planned. More details 
to follow. Including live online sessions with Dan Worsley, a local Children’s author 

Wednesday 10th March 2021:  Forest School for Emerald Class starts 

Friday 12th March 2021: Pyjama day! Please come to school in your pyjamas. There will be 
lots of stories and hot chocolate on this day in school. 

Friday 19th March 2021: Comic Relief—on this day children will take part in a class chal-
lenge. 

W/C 22nd March : Easter activities  

Wednesday 24th March 2021: Virtual Parents’ Evening—details to follow 

Friday 26th March 2021 School Closes for Easter 



 
 
 

Lockdown and Remote Learning … 
A child’s perspective... 

This week on average is: AMAZING! It's our last week before coming back 
(WOO!), and it has ended on a high.  

The gravity of this all has tremendous weight, and Isaac Newton would agree. I've 
enjoyed learning about forces this week.  

I was born in Wigan so maths was really tasty! In statistics, we learnt about pie 
charts and the mean. I would give it 100%.  

English has been legendary! But we're doing myths, not legends. It has been fun 
planning our own.  

I could tell you a story in art, but it wouldn't be true. Using symbolism, we're tell-
ing mythical stories in pictures  

We learnt how to say it is and it isn't in French, and I would say “C'est bien!”  

This is our last week on home learning and we'll be back in class on Monday. YAY! I 
think we are incredibly lucky to have the opportunity to continue learning at home 
and it has been a great experience. I'm super excited to go back and see you all 
again. 

Written by Violet 

Our Gospel Value this half term is … 

LOVE 

 

 

 

As a school family we are finding ways of living out and  
demonstrating the Gospel Value of Love. We are all trying to 

be Gospel Value Heroes. 

 

 

 




